
 
NOTICE 

CSC/YEC/MAR23/030 
YEAR END CLOSING 

Due to the statutory requirements of the Financial Year’s 

closing and change over to the New Financial Year on Saturday, 

1st April 2023, Bar Services will be available 1:00 PM onwards 

and the Main Cash Counter will remain Closed.  

2nd April being a Holiday, the Cash Counter will open on 

Monday, 3rd April at 11:00 AM. 

 

29 March, 2023       Col M L Narasimha Rao (Veteran) 

         CEO & Secretary 


